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Chair Person James Peden (R-23)

Vice Chair Brent Ackerson (D-26)

Council Member Cheri Bryant Hamilton (D-5)

Council Member Steve Magre (D-10)

Council Member Glen Stuckel (R-17)

4:00 PM Council ChambersTuesday, May 26, 2015

THIS IS CONSIDERED A SPECIAL MEETING

Call to Order

Chair Person Peden called the meeting to order at 4:02 p.m. and introduced the

members and non-members that were present. A quorum was established.

Roll Call

Council Member Cheri Bryant Hamilton (D-5),  Council Member Steve Magre 

(D-10),  Chair Person James Peden (R-23), and Council Member Glen Stuckel 

(R-17)

Present: 4 - 

Vice Chair Brent Ackerson (D-26)Absent: 1 - 

Jefferson County Attorney(s)

John Carroll, Assistant County Attorney

Paul Whitty, Assistant County Attorney

Clerk

Rebecca Simmons, Assistant Clerk

Pending Legislation

1. R-089-15

A RESOLUTION DIRECTING THE LOUISVILLE METRO PLANNING COMMISSION TO 

HOLD A HEARING AMENDING THE TEXT OF LOUISVILLE DEVELOPMENT CODE 

SECTION 4.2.2 REGARDING THE BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT.  (Action Required 

By:  November 2015)

Sponsors:Rick Blackwell (D-12) and Cheri Bryant Hamilton (D-5)

A motion was made by Council Member Hamilton, seconded by Council 

Member Stuckel, that this Resolution be recommended for approval. The 

motion carried by a voice vote and the Resolution was sent to Old Business.
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Special Discussion

Emily Liu, Planning and Design Services, and Travis Yates, Beacon Property 

Management, provided the committee with clarification of Affordable Housing 

Income/Rent Limits.

Adjournment

Without objection the meeting adjourned at 4:35 p.m.

*NOTE: Items sent to the Consent Calendar or Old Business will be heard 

before the full Council at the Metro Council Meeting on May 28, 2015.

Page 2Louisville Metro Government


